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    October 7th – The “50’s” 

KP Duty       Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
David & Nancy Worden 

Clyde & Deegee Bailey 

Fred & Donna Bolanz 

 Jesse & Carol Hooks  Ray & Laurie Owens 

     

 October 21st – Halloween (Boo!) 

KP Duty      Host and Hostess  Honey Pot 
Jerry & Alice Galloway 

Chris & Kimberly Brow 

Palmer & Pat Dauphin 

 Mike & Joanne Patrick  Paul & Quida Bellows   

     

     

 

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment.  

Check with Alice Galloway for KP Duty; and Shirley Currie for Host and Hostess and Honey pot 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                       Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music 

  
 

Anniversaries Birthdays 

  

 

Winston Hoskins 10/6 

Cathy Lachance 10/10 

Nancy Worden 10/11 

James Lanham 10/15 

Fred Bolanz, Jr. 10/16 

Glenn Dodson 10/23 

Carolyn Smith 10/31 
 

Harvey and Louann Lemmond 10/2 

Maurice and Doris Cockrell 10/6 
  
  
  
 

 

 If someone with multiple personalities threatens to kill himself, is it considered a 

hostage situation?  

 Would a fly without wings be called a walk?  

 If a turtle doesn't have a shell, is he homeless or naked?  

 Can vegetarians eat animal crackers?  

 If one synchronized swimmer drowns, do the rest drown too?  

 If you ate both pasta and antipasto, would you still be hungry?  

 Some things to Ponder: 



 

 
  BANNERS 

 
  

  

Banners Captured  

 Cliff Dwellers 

           Diamond Jubileers 

 Dixie Chainers 

            Lone Star Solos 

            Rockwall Squares 

  Solitaires 

  

Banners Out 

Swinging Stars 

Trail Blazers 

                      
  

 

                    
                          

  

CARES AND CONCERNS   

 Prayers for Hazel Nelson – healing from broken bones 

 Prayers for Paul Bellows as he heals from ear surgery 

 Prayers for Glenn Dodson as he continues his healing process 

 Prayers for David Worden as he rehabs from knee surgery  

 

 Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be 
listed. Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers 
answered and for guidance for those not answered.  

Kuzzins Kare!  
  

 

Looking Forward 

Mainstream Lessons – August 30 – December 20 

October 7 – Christine and Theron Hixson Cueing 

Round-up 
Callers Cavalcade – Friday, October 28 

Round-Up – Saturday and Sunday, October 29 and 30 

November 4th – Friendship Dance with the Texas Reelers 

Donna Bolanz is busy working and setting up for our 44th Anniversary Dance. Be on the lookout 

for details and ways in which all Kuzzins will be able to help make this a real Happy St. Patrick’s 

Day - 44th Anniversary Dance. 

************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

One of our own Kissin Kuzzins 

Bill Kornegay 

Pictured on the Wall of Service  

Garland Senior Activity Center 

A Big Thank You for your Service to our Country 

 



 

Bullwinkle’s Korner…. 

Who can believe its October? It came so quickly this year or it seems that way to me. Our 

Fall Fest Double Deal Dance was a success!! We had 101 visitors with 47 Kuzzins in 

attendance, a grand total of 148! Wayne and JL kept the dance floor busy and Quida and 

crew kept the food brought by our group flowing. It was simply put, a very good dance. 

Lessons are going well. Our students seem to be having a good time while learning to square 

dance. John and Shirley have a sign up sheet for nights that you are willing to angel, but 

feel free to sign up for every week! Ray would like each student to be paired with a 

Kuzzin. We were able to do that last week. It really seems to help the learning process. 

Also important, you get to know the students and they get to know the Kuzzins. This helps 

the comfort level when they are able to come to dances and walk in knowing people.  Our 

members have been providing excellent snacks. Jerry Galloway’s cookies were excellent last 

week! In our group of students, former active members, Bill and Marilyn Fowler have 

returned after an accident sidelined. We are so thankful to have Marilyn dancing once 

more.   

Round Up is just around the corner. Be sure to get signed up for that big event. You can 

save a little cash if done by the middle of October. I sent out an email concerning this, if 

you missed it, just go to the NORTEX website. It would be worth going to see those brave 

guys in their lederhosen again!!  The money from our raffle ticket sales has been turned in. 

We were able to make $300 for the treasury from the sale of our 600 tickets. Ernie and 

I will not be attending this year; we will be in College Station with friends from his 

freshman outfit. Yes, after 42 years, they still laugh and rib each other like they were 

18. It is always fun for us, but we hate to miss Round Up because it is also always a fun 

time. 

The great majority of the club was able to attend the FISH FRY, so you know what a fun 

time we had. Wayne had lots and lots of fish and Jodie had it set up like a banquet. It is 

so very kind of them to host us at their beautiful place. We appreciate them and all they 

do for our club. 

We continue to have members who are ill or injured and unable to attend our 

dances.  Please remember them in prayer that they soon may be squaring up with us.   

It’s grand to be a Kuzzin! 

 

                                                         

 

 



 

 
**************************************************************************** 

Let’s look back on what has happened: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solitaires Dance 9-03-2016 

 

Stone Steppers Dance – 9-09-2016 

 

Swinging Stars – 08-26-2016 

Red River – August 2016 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diamond Jubileers 9-10-2016 

 

Pre Round-Up Kissin’ Kuzzins Dance – September 16, 2016 

 

Fish Fry at the Baldwins’ Estate – September 11, 2016 

Visit our website for more pictures 

 
Not many fish in the bowl. Does 

anyone know why this bowl is 

here? 

A great time was had by all! – Thanks Wayne & Jodi 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Way to Go = Kissin’ Kuzzins 

Congratulations to: 

Jerry and Alice - earned their silver 25 dangle 

Donna and Fred Bolanz - earned their silver and gold 25 dangles 

Ernie and Martha Hernandez - earned their 100 silver and 75 gold dangles 

 

Kissin’ Kuzzins Club - earned their 100 visitation badge 

 

Anyone want to claim these men as husband? 

Brave men wearing Lederhosen 

 

 

September 23, 2016 – Banner Captured – Rockwall Squares 


